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Inclusive Recruitment
This pack sets out information about recruitment to new Heads of Service roles at Fife College.
The college is using a de-biased, inclusive, recruitment approach so that the widest range of talented individuals who would like to contribute our success can showcase their skills.
Shortlisting
The initial shortlisting will take place using an anonymised application form.
The application form includes 4 questions that you should provide your response to. The shortlisting panel are looking for evidence of the approach you would take to ensure successful delivery of key aspects of the role you are applying for.
The answers you provide will be anonymised and randomised. This is so that the panel is assessing your response against the requirements for the role and is looking at each question in isolation so that their assessment isn’t influenced by your other responses. 
Due diligence
For candidates who meet the required evidence level for each of the areas being tested our HR colleagues will conduct due diligence from the information contained in your CV. This will include checking your qualifications and work history.
Shortlisted candidates will be invited to interview. CVs will be shared at this stage with the panel members.
In person interviews
The interviews will take place at our Dunfermline Campus on a date between 11 &18 December 2024.
Candidates will be expected to deliver a presentation, without using PowerPoint slides, answering the question “What impact will you make against delivery of the Fife College Strategy in your first 6 months in post?”
Everyone invited to interview will receive the interview questions in advance. These will include questions about inclusive leadership, influencing skills and questions specific the technical nature of the role.
How to apply
Complete the application form and upload your CV by Wednesday 4 December 2024.
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